
 
Face masks granted to MUPY students
 

July 29, 2020 
 
On July 29, 2020, Assoc. Prof. Dr. Suvatna Chulavatnatol, MUPY’s Dean, along with Asst. Prof. Dr.
Wichit Nosoongnoen, Deputy Dean for Education, and Dr. Krisada Sakchaisri presented professional
gown coats and 2,340 face masks to MUPY 4th-year student representatives. Also, they gave 7,500 face
masks to 6th-year student representatives in order to prevent the viral spreading when they conduct
their professional clerkship in this upcoming 2020 semester. The face masks were granted by
Thailand’s Office of the Prime Minister.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/2731


